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May 8, 2023 
 
City of Racine  - Dept of Public Works 
730 Washington Avenue, Room 303 
Racine, Wisconsin 53403 
 
 
 
Dear Department of Public Works: 
 
Pentecost Lutheran Church, 2213 Coolidge Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin 53403-3119, respectfully requests a street 
closure for our 19th Annual Neighborhood Block Party which our church provides at no charge to our members, the 
neighborhood and other residents of the Racine, Wisconsin community. 
 
Specifically, we are requesting that Jerome Boulevard, between Coolidge Avenue and Case Avenue be 
closed from 7:00 AM until 7:00 PM on Saturday, July 29, 2023. 
 
Please note that the church owns the property on both sides of the street for the entire length of the block for which 
we are requesting closure. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns of need further information, please contact me directly via any of the following: 
 
Telephone:     (414) 828-7365 (cell) 
 
E-mail:  TomHasko@gmail.com 
 
 
Written correspondence can also be sent directly to my attention at the church address. 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Thomas W. Hasko 
Treasurer / Block Party Coordinator 
Pentecost Lutheran Church -- Racine, Wisconsin 
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